\ \ Seattle Office of
I Inspector General

To: Gino Betts, OPA Director

CC: Daniel Okada, OPA Assistant Director of Investigations
From: Payton Schenck, OIG Lead Investigative Specialist
Date: August 3,2023

Re: OIG Certification Memo for 20220PA-0280

OIG Certification Memo

OIG has reviewed the investigation for case 20220PA-0280. The investigation is certified as thorough,
timely, and objective. OIG understands that the Named Employee’s transcripts are not yet available and
requests that the transcripts of the recorded interview be uploaded upon receipt.

Respectfully,

Taagtor Jehomeh

Payton Schenck, OIG Lead Investigative Specialist




